Town of Belleair

Eric Wahlbeck, Parks and Recreation Director
Ricky Allison, Parks Supervisor

Rachel Schneider, Recreation Supervisor
Danielle Felten, Special Events Coordinator

Parks & Recreation

February 25, 2014

Mr. Bill's Fine Foods
Attn: Bill Uhler

Dear Bill,

The Belleair Parks & Recreation Department would like to thank you very much for your
support! Your sponsorship for our Belleair Sunset 5K and Fun Run on February 15, 2014 in the
amount of $2,280 (760 funnel cakes at $3.00 a piece) was greatly appreciated! Thank you!

This letter serves as your receipt. Contributions to the Belleair Parks & Recreation
Department are fully tax-deductible. Qur EIN # 59-6000274. Thanks to the generosity of
companies and individuals such as you, we are able to provide quality recreational
experiences!

Thank you again! If you have any questions, please call me at 727-518-3728 or e-mail me at
dfelten@townofbelleair.net

Danielle Felten

Special Events Coordinator
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